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Council of PTAs Recognized for Their Work in Denton ISD

Denton ISD’s Council of PTAs serves each campus in the district and provides unique 
opportunities for all students within their school. 

For the 2023-2024 school year, there were 8,188 PTA members across the district. 
Combined, these PTA members volunteered 71,668 hours, which saved Denton ISD $2.4 
million. 

There were 205 awards earned by PTAs across the district last year, including the 
following campuses that received the Golden Apple award for 100 percent membership 
of full-time faculty and staff: Adkins Elementary, Alexander Elementary, Ann Windle 
School for Young Children, Bell Elementary, Blanton Elementary, Cheek Middle, 
Crownover Middle, E.P. Rayzor Elementary, Hawk Elementary, Newton Rayzor 
Elementary, Paloma Creek Elementary, Pecan Creek Elementary, Rodriguez Middle, 
Stephens Elementary, Sam Houston Elementary, Sandbrock Ranch Elementary, 
Savannah Elementary, Strickland Middle and Union Park Elementary. 

For the tremendous impact the Council of PTAs continues to have on Denton ISD, we 
wish to thank them for their incredible work and tremendous efforts. 


